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4/30 
TEACHER REQUESTS DUE 

 
Forms are available to print 

online at our website – 
www.osmond.lcsd2.org 

Or one may be picked up 
from the office. Be see 

below: 
 

All requests can either be 
faxed to 307-886-5789. 
Scanned (or a picture 
taken) and emailed to 

barney.kleeman@lcsd2.org 
Or the form may be 

dropped off at school. 
Someone will be in the 

office during school 
closure every calendared 
school day, between the 

hours of 8am – 2pm. Please 
call the office prior to 

coming. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
COVID-19 

Please visit 
https://www.cdc.gov/to get 
up to date information on the 
current recommendations for 

following handwashing, 
cleaning, and other information 

regarding safety during this 
unprecedented time.  
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Change at Osmond 
2020-2021 Teaching Assignments 
 Osmond Elementary has just had a few changes in assignments in our building for 

the upcoming school year. Mrs. Brianne Henscheid will be moving from 4th grade to 5th grade 
for the next school year. We are also excited to announce that Patience Jenkins will be joining 

us at Osmond Elementary as the new P.E. Coach! Welcome Mrs. Jenkins! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent Input for 
Student Placement 
 The time for next year’s class placement is fast approaching. If you are considering 
making a suggestion for teacher placement for your child, remember to use the application 
form that is available on our website at www.osmond.lcsd2.org. Or you may pick one up 
from the office. Please consider the following: 

• Every classroom in each grade level offers the same exposure to the curriculum. 
• When classroom assignments are made for the following year, it involves a time 

intensive process to make sure students are considered individually for how they 
will succeed based on teaching style, learning style, interaction with peers in the 
classroom, student strengths, and teacher strengths. 

• We cannot consider more than one request per student. 
• Parent input is one determining factor and not the determining factor in placement. 

While we work hard to consider parent input, placement from parent input is not 
guaranteed. The above listed factors are taken into account when it comes to placing 
all students in classrooms. 

• Parent input is due by the end of the school day on April 30, 2020. Any requests 
received after that date, including requests made once the class lists have been 
posted, will not be considered. There are a few ways to get this form back to Mrs. 
Kleeman in the office. All requests can either be faxed to 307-886-5789. Scanned (or a 
picture taken) and emailed to barney.kleeman@lcsd2.org. Or the form may be 
dropped off at school. Someone will be in the office during school closure every 
calendared school day, between the hours of 8am – 2pm. Please call the office prior 
to coming. Thank you! 

 
State Testing 
Wytopp 
 
Due to the current COVID-19 situation, no State testing will take place in 

the State of Wyoming this year. 

4th 
Jeff Whitney 
Kathleen Carlisle 
Tara Frome 
Joseph Semadeni 
Michelle Wolfley 
 
 
Special Ed –  
Jake Jensen 

5th 
Brianne Henscheid 
Michelle Miles 
Adam Robbins 
Bobbi Coates 
Earl Jenkins 
Isaac Mayes 
 
Special Ed –  
Aspen Haderlie 

6th 
Jeff Greenwood 
Drue Hokanson 
Courtney Hurst 
Ehryn Thomson 
Kade Erickson 
Kade Wilkes 
 
Special Ed –  
Russell Gardner 
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Students Excel in  
Accelerated Reader Honors Program 
 “The more you read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn, the more places you’ll go” 
 
 The reading program at Osmond Elementary is on of the many tools that we use to help build strong, life-long 
readers. In addition to celebrating individual reading success, we have an Honors Reader Program to recognize those 
students who achieve an extremely high level of excellence. According to our Elementary District Librarian, Shelley 
Hunsaker, “The Accelerated Reader Honors program is a very challenging as well as rewarding experience for many 
of our students.” 
 
 Students who choose to work towards their Honors Reader certification must meet the following criteria: 

o 4th grade, 150 AR points and 7.5 of those points must be nonfiction titles. 
o 5th grade, 200 AR points and 10 of those points must be nonfiction titles. 
o 6th grade, 250 AR points and 12.5 of those points must be nonfiction titles. 

 
We have several students who are just points away from earning their 1st, 2nd, and even 3rd Honors certification. 

 
The following students have earned their Honors certification at this time: 

 
1st Honors 

4th Grade – Raiden Haderlie, Payton Lorimer, Crew Lancaster, Autumn Strgar, Cutler Barnes, Wyatt Felix, Lincoln 
Brown, McKaty Dance, O’Reilly Morris 

5th Grade – Maxwell Jirak, Erika Allred, Ben Hirschi, Porter Putnam, Savanna Sloan, Emiko Richins 
6th Grade – Lydia Clove, Carson Dranney, Alexis Tolley, Hailee Myers, Camryn Mackey, McKray Barnes, Clara 

Pieper, Sampsn Bevan, Bria Jack 
 

2nd Honors 
4th Grade – Raiden Haderlie and Payton Lorimer 

5th Grade – Savanna Sloan, Maxwell Jirak, Ericka Allred 
6th Grade – Hailee Myers, Lydia Clove, McKray Barnes, Carson Draney, Camryn Mackey 

 
3rd Honors 

6th Grade – Hailee Myers, Lydia Clove, Carson Draney 
 

4th Honors 
6th Grade – Hailee Myers and Lydia Clove 
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One of Lydia’s 
favorite things to do 

is read! Her 2 
favorite series right 

now are:  
The Keeper of the 
Lost Cities & The 

Mysterious Benedict 
Society 

 
 

5th Honors 
6th Grade – Lydia Clove 

 
6th Honors 

6th Grade – Lydia Clove 
 

7th Honors 
6th Grade - Lydia Clove 

 


